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Oregonians are struggling daily and yet we work hard to improve our beautiful state. 

We pay these taxes to ensure it remains this beautiful for generations and in this 

clear hour of need, after we’ve done our duty, it is time for you to follow the 

constitution and return what is rightfully ours. Trickle down economics has never 

worked, and at the moment our legislature is incapable of appropriating funds 

correctly. By changing laws “just because” also puts no faith in our government. The 

people will put the money to use in the best possible way and continue to keep this 

state beautiful. Avoid the “trickle down economics” scam. Thank you.  


